
PPS School Information
2023-2024

You will find important information about the 
start of the school year and procedures.



Administration

Principal: Joseph Cochran

Assistant Principal: Wendy Baxley

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. We 
are excited to see our PPS leaders Aug. 3 at 
Open House! 



OPEN HOUSE 

Open House will be Aug. 3 from 4:00-5:30. During this time, you can purchase the 
following:

● School Shirt: $15.00
● School Tote: $15.00
● You may drop off medication if your child takes medication at school
● Transportation Department will be available if you need to find out your 

child’s bus number. We highly encourage your child to ride the bus.



Drop off/Pick-Up

● Students may be dropped off starting at 7:15. 
Students may be dropped off in the front on 
Wetumpka Street or the side on Northington 
Street.

● GREEN HALL & PURPLE HALL Car Riders: 
Students will be picked up on Northington 
Street.

● YELLOW HALL & BLUE HALL Car Riders: 
Students will be picked up on Wetumpka 
Street.

● Siblings on different halls will be picked up on 
Wetumpka Street.



Drop off/Pick-Up Cont.

● Students may not be checked out after 2:30. 
We will be preparing for dismissal.

● Please refer to the map. The star is where 
students will be dismissed. 

● Please refer to the arrows on where to line up 
for drop off and pick-up.

● Please make sure your dismissal tag is 
displayed on your rearview mirror. You will 
receive a dismissal tag at Open House.

● Students should exit on the right side of the 
vehicle.



Totes, Snack & Lunch

● Backpacks will not be allowed at school. Students will use totes to carry their 
belongings. Totes will be available for purchase at Open House for $15.00.

● Snack: Snack will be available for purchase each day starting Aug. 10. Students 
will have different options. Please make sure your child’s snack money is in an 
envelope/ziplock bag and labeled.  Each snack item is $.75

● PPS will have Dine and Dash throughout the year. This is an opportunity for you to 
come and eat lunch with your child. More information will be sent out with specific  
dates. Visitor lunch will be available for purchase. The cost is $4.50. NO restaurant 
FOOD will be allowed.



First Day of School

You may walk your child to his/her classroom on the first day of school only 
(Aug. 9). If you choose to walk your child to their classroom, we will have 
designated times for each grade level:

FIRST GRADE: You may bring your child to the classroom from 7:15-8:15. 

SECOND GRADE: You may bring your child to the classroom from 8:45-9:45.

This is only allowed August 9. 



Transportation Tags

● Students will receive 2 transportation tags
● One tag will be for the student to wear. 

This way, our staff will be able to help the 
students get where they need to go.

● One tag will be for the tote. 
● Please make sure your child wears their 

transportation tag for the first couple of 
weeks of school.



THANK YOU

Our office is open Monday through Friday from 
7:15-3:15 if you would like to come and 
purchase your child’s t-shirt and tote. 

We are excited to see our PPS leaders at Open 
House on Aug. 3. 


